
 
 

 

 

 

August 23, 2012 

 

To: Members of the Scenic Highway Committee 

From: Yancey Green 

 

Re: August 30 meeting 

 

 I have included in your packets a copy of the agenda and minutes from the last 

meeting. I also wanted to let everyone know that Mr. J. Harold Thomas has resigned from 

the Oconee County Scenic Highway Committee for a position with the State. Also, I 

emailed a copy of the application for Highway 28 as designation as a County Scenic 

Highway to the Committee, if you would like a hard copy before the meeting let me 

know and I will have one waiting for you.  

 

Let me know if you have any other questions and I will see you all next Thursday. 

Oconee County Planning Department 

 
Telephone: 864-638-4218 

Fax: 864-638-4168 415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691 
 


